
Welcome to the  

St. Scholastica Library 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

I am so excited to be welcoming the children back into the St. Scholastica 

Library!  Your child will begin to check out books this week and will 

continue to visit the library each week.  When your child brings a book 

home, spend time together reading.  If your child can read, listen to them 

read the book and help with words they may not know.  If your child is 

older, take time to discuss the story and the characters.  We want your 

child to love reading, so please make the time you share together fun. 

There are no fines for overdue books, but please encourage your child to 

return their book each week.  They will only be able to borrow one book at 

a time.  Sometimes accidents happen, if a library book is lost/damaged 

while checked out to your child, the book must be replaced or paid for, 

before checkouts may resume.  Help your child find a safe place to keep 

their books, remind them to always have clean hands, turn pages gently 

and enjoy! 

We look forward to another great year filled with many wonderful stories! 

 

Happy Reading!       

                    Ms. Chorley 

    Library Technician, St. Scholastica 

      

 


